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ATM machine stolen from Stella business
(KLZA)--The Richardson County Sheriff's department is seeking the public's
help concerning a break-in at Anderson One Stop Shop in Stella.

The Sheriff's Office says sometime between 6:00 Thursday evening and 7:30
Friday morning someone broke into the business and stole an ATM machine.

If you have any information regarding this matter please call the Richardson
County Sheriff's office at 402-245-2479. Anonymous tips are accepted.
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